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Art Cards 

 

If you missed the first round of ordering art cards, there is a short window opening up to get 

your orders in. Please see the information below: 

Art Cards - 2nd round of ordering is open till November 30th and orders will ship to the school - 

go to:shop.createdbykids.ca with code QMLB2024 

If you have any questions please contact Ann-Marie in the office.  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fshop.createdbykids.ca%2F&data=05|02|amleslie%40sd79.bc.ca|875ac9cf11114ce2d91708dd05b8a8a9|2c066bd3635c4c3e8ae91cca75e21b4b|0|0|638673012840772039|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=77dk%2B4QBnkVEPcGmU6cZZt9SqxhXHFQ87CNyJk7R6es%3D&reserved=0


Wet weather 

 

The rainy weather is here and with that comes large puddles and marshy areas in our field. As 

you probably are aware after this week, children LOVE playing and exploring in puddles. We 

have gone around and talked about the puddles and what to wear if kids want to play in them. 

That being said water has a way of seeping through even the strongest of water gear. Please 

ensure your child has a couple of pairs of extra pants and socks.  

We are also looking to start collecting extra rain coats, boots, and rain pants at the school. We 

have a few that we have lent out but could use sizes from ages 4-10. If you have any old rain or 

winter gear that don't fit your children anymore and would like to donate them, please bring 

them into the office and we will store them for kids that need it.  



Important Dates 

 

Tuesday, November 19: Hot Lunch 

Wednesday, November 20: 2-hour early dismissal (school ends at 12:13) 

Friday, November 22: School not in session 

Tuesday, November 26: Hot Lunch 

Friday, November 28: Report cards go home 

Tuesday, December 3: Hot lunch 

Tuesday, December 10: Hot Lunch 

Tuesday, December 17: Hot Lunch 

Thrusday. December 19: Winter Solstice celebration 4:00-6:00 pm 

Friday, December 20: Last day of school before winter break 

December 21- January 5: Winter Break 

Monday, January 6: Schools back in session 



Contact Us 

 

Alison Leslie 

Principal 

amleslie@sd79.bc.ca 

 

Ann-Marie Braithwaite 

Head Secretary 

millbayheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca 

Office Phone: 250-743-5504 

   

 

Visit our website for calendar and other happenings around the school:    

https://natureschool.sd79.bc.ca/ 
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